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Offertory Collection: 
Nov 12th:   €1790 Thank You

Recently Deceased

Autumn Station Masses;
Fri 24th Nov at 12:00 at home of Felix•
O’Neill for Paddock, Ballyvelone East
& West

Fri 24th Nov at 7:30 pm at home of An-•
thony and Mary Beechinor for
Maulrour, Killeends, Kilmoylerance,
Crohane

Mon 20th Nov at 7:30 pm in Enniskeane•
Church, Mass will be offered for the
station areas where no station was held.

To book a date for a Station Mass, please
contact the Parish Office or Fr Hayes.

Sympathy is extended to the families of

Peggy O’Callaghan Castletown-Kin-
neighReminder

This weekend there will be a second col-
lection Marriage support. This Marriage
Care Collection supports the work of
C.M.C.C. and Accord in the diocese.
Thank you for your continued generosity.

Today’s Thought
“A wise man never knows all; only fools

know everything”

Dunmanway Youth Café.
The AGM for Dunmanway Youth De-

velopment Ltd will be held on Wednes-
day 29th November @ 3pm in the
Dunmanway Youth Café.

Diocese of Cork and Ross Voca-
tion

Discernment for men aged 18 to 40 who
are thinking about priesthood. Monthly
gatherings will take place at the Pastoral
Development Office, Ballyphehane begin-
ning on Wednesday 29th November from
6:30pm to 8:00pm. Further information
contact Fr Charlie Kiely on 021 4537603

Parish Assembly
We the litergy and celebration group

would like to extend a large thank you to
all who participated in the Novena Masses
and especially the Memorial Mass which
concluded the celebration. 

St. Brogan’s College 
Remembrance Mass for deceased pupils

and staff of St. Brogan’s College will be
celebrated in St. Patrick’s Church, Bandon
on Saturday November 25th at 9.30 a.m.

Memorial Mass
Our annual parish memorial Mass which

closes our Novena for the Holy Souls is
very special. It is a gift to our people who
have died but it is also a caring way of
saying to all the bereaved in our commu-
nity that no one is alone in grief. The line
of 46 candles along the altar rails is a visi-
ble reminder that everyone’s grief is
unique — but it is not isolated.

Special thanks to the members of our
Parish Assembly who carry out most of
the planning and preparation for this
Mass — and to all who helped in so many
ways.

Castletown Ladies Club 
will hold a Cookery Demo with Cather-

ine Foley on Tues. 21st Nov at 8:15. All
very welcome.

Art Course
Fantastic affordable short Art Course

starts in Gort Mhuire   on Thur, 23rd Nov
at 11.00 am. 3 or 4 weeks for 2 hours per
week.  Contact us on 0238841681 to
book.  Hurry as places are limited.

Parish Safeguarding
Our parish follows the guidance and pro-

tocols of the diocese to ensure that our
parish is a good place for children and
vulnerable adults to be involved in. Our
parish’s compliance in this regard is au-
dited annually by the Safeguarding Office
of the diocese. Our most recent audit has
just been completed.

In the coming weeks, we will be review-
ing and updating the list of people in our
parish whose involvement in parish re-
quires that they be vetted by the National
Vetting Bureau. All those who have al-
ready been vetted will be asked to have
their vetting renewed and additional peo-
ple will also be asked to apply for vetting.
In fact, a long list of people will be writ-
ten to or communicated with. So if you
get a request to be vetted or have your
vetting renewed, you are not being picked
out individually! All parishes are required
to do this and we are happy to ensure that
we are following best practice, too. Your
co-operation will be appreciated.

UCC Mature Student Office Open
Evening

Thursday 23 November from 5.30-8.30
in the Boole Library Basement.  Relevant
also to those currently completing QQI/FE
courses.  Workshops and taster seminars
from some of the many courses on offer.
Queries to 021-490 1873.  All welcome! 

Christmas Party Night
Music, Song and Dance in Ahakeera

Community Centre, on Friday, 17th
November at 8.30pm.

Come along - Everybody welcome.

Kilcolman N.S.
Open Night on Wednesday 29th Novem-

ber at 8pm. Join us on the night for a
chat, a tour of the school and a cup of tea.

St. Joseph's Young Priests Soci-
ety

Our monthly meeting will take place in
Gort Mhuire on Tues 21st Nov at 8.30pm.
New members always most welcome.
Annual Fundraiser

Knockskeagh Schools Annual Fundrais-
ing Bazaar is to be held on Sun 26th Nov
from 12 to 4 pm in the Clonakilty Parish
Centre. On the day there will be kids en-
tertainment, cake stall, Christmas crafts
and country market stand, wood fired
pizza, tea and coffees,book stand,spin the
wheel, raffle and a hampers stand. Lots of
fun guaranteed


